
 

 

 
 
November 27, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Paul Davis, PE 
City of Rochester Hills 
1000 Rochester Hills Drive 
Rochester Hills, MI  48309 
 
RE: Preliminary Engineering (PE) Design Services  
 Auburn Road Reconstruction and Streetscape Improvements   
 
 
Dear Mr. Davis, 
 
Thank you for showing continued confidence in OHM Advisors, by selecting us to provide the City of 
Rochester Hills with engineering services for the Auburn Road Reconstruction and Streetscape 
Improvements. Attached is our Continuing Services Agreement defining our Scope of Service with 
associated Project Supplements which defines the Professional Engineering (Design Phase) services.   
 
If you have any questions concerning the Exhibit, please contact me at (734) 466-4441. We look 
forward to working with the City of Livonia on this program.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
     
Mark R. Loch, PE     
Project Manager       
 
 
 
Attachment: Proposal (Continuing Services Agreement) 
 

https://spark.ohm-advisors.com/download/files/marketing/logos%7E2/ohmadvisorslogo300dpipng;v4?attachment=0&data=largest

